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A note from the Principal ~ 

Dear Jefferson Families, 

WOW!!! Only 9 days to go!  This year has flown by and we have a jam packed two weeks coming up.  I’d 
like to thank you all for such an amazing year at Jefferson.  Our students, teachers, and families exude 
excellence.  The continued support does not go unnoticed and it’s what makes Jefferson School such a 
wonderful place to call home.     

Each morning I read an announcement to the students from Project Wisdom, our character education 
curriculum.  These words are some they will hear this week that mark an end to our school year. 

Are you counting the days?  Summer vacation is almost here and it’s time for ice cream, swim 
suites, bare feet, and summer fun!  Just think about all of that free time.  What are you going to do 
with all of it?  Well, think about this.  We want you to use your time wisely.  We want you to make 
wise choices and exercise good judgment.  And, because there will probably be more opportunities 
than usual to get into trouble, we want you to think carefully before you act and consider the 
consequences of your actions. 

Parents, please share these words with your child.  Let them know that although they might not been in 
school over the summer, we expect excellence during the summer time too! 

I look forward to seeing you all at our events over the next two weeks.  As always, feel free to contact me 
at (209) 835-3053 or awooten@sjcoe.net with any questions or thoughts. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 

Principal 

 

 

CAFETERIA NEWS!!! 
THERE WILL BE NO MORE CHARGING FOR THE REMAINDER OF THE SCHOOL YEAR.  THIS 

WILL ENSURE ALL STUDENT ACCOUNTS WILL BE PAID IN FULL BY THE END OF THE 
YEAR.  STUDENTS WILL NEED TO HAVE A MINIMUM OF $2.80 ON THEIR ACCOUNT IN 

ORDER TO PURCHASE A MEAL. 
THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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~ Weekly Information ~ 

Monday: 5/16 ~ MINIMUM DAY, 8th grade 
Portfolios continue. 
Tuesday: 5/17 ~ Spring Concert @ 6:30pm 
Wednesday: 5/18 ~ ASB Meeting, Honors 
Night @ 6:30pm 
Thursday: 5/19 ~ 6th grade COTY Party during 
6th & 7th period 
Friday: 5/20 ~ 8th grade field trip to Great 
America 

 
 
 

Jefferson School District Writing Camp 
Incoming 4th through 9th grade students 

June 13th – 24th 8:30am to 11:30am 
Optional Publication week 

June 13th – July 1st 8:30am to 11:30am 
$175: 2 weeks / $225: 3 weeks 

Registration link: 
https://jsdcamp.eventbrite.com 

Held at Hawkins Elementary School 
475 Darlene Lane 

 
 

~ WORD OF THE WEEK ~ 
“VARIED” 

/ˈverēd/ 
adjective 

1. incorporating a number of different types or elements; showing variation or variety. "a little effort 
to make life pleasant and varied" 

synonyms: diverse, assorted, miscellaneous, mixed, sundry, heterogeneous, wide-ranging, manifold, 
multifarious; disparate, motley 

“her varied interests keep her extremely busy” 

 

https://jsdcamp.eventbrite.com/


DATE:  JUNE 6 to June 9, 2016 

TIME:  9AM - 12PM 

LOCATION: TRACY SPORTS COMPLEX 

FEE:  $80 RES & $88 NON-RES 

DEBBIE NELSON 

 FORMER ALL-AMERICAN  

 NCAA & DIVISION  I COACH 

To register online visit www.tracyartsandrec.com or in person 

at the Grand Theatre Center for the Arts, 715 Central Ave.      

For more information please call (209) 831-6202. 

CAMP COVERS BUNTING, PITCHING, HITTING, 

BASE RUNNING, SLIDING, GAME SITUATIONS 

& MORE! 


